Resolution #2020-10 Lean on Property for Non Paid Trash

At a special meeting of the Chesterville Village Council held on March 28, 2020, a motion by Bryan McAfee, seconded by Don Carr, the following resolution was adopted by a vote of 4 to 0

Whereas, the Village of Chesterville has found it necessary to pass a Resolution to place leans on properties for Non Paid Trash Bill.

Therefore, the Village of Chesterville Council made a resolution #2020-10, to declare the following:

The Village Council approves placing leans on properties for non-paid trash.

Pam Porter -

Absent

Cindy Adkins -

Absent

Paula Bowman -

Yes

Don Carr -

Yes

Bryan McAfee -

Yes Yes

Craig Weidman -

Motioned Passed